
 

 

Planning Board of Sugar Hill 

August 6, 2008 

 
Members:  John Strasser, Chris Thayer, Arthur Chase, Robbie Hayward, Amy Venezia, Jim Keefe, David 

Thurston, Sidney Regen 

 

Guests: none 

 

Chairman Robbie Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30pm on Wednesday, August 6, 2008.  John 

suggested that the wording on 7.1 A-2 be changed by taking out the words Fire Department.  On a motion 

made by Jim Keefe and Sidney Regen with the above noted changes.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY.   

 

 

Old Business/New Business 

The Board reviewed the revisions to the Subdivision Regulations Road section decided upon at the last 

meeting based on the suggestions of the Fire Chief.  It was noted that under 7.1 an asterisk needs to be 

added to the second sentence after the word statement and add (if required by the Planning Board) to #4.  

The words fourth, fifth, sixth and final under #13 needs to be highlighted.       

 

With no more business, on a motion made by Arthur Chase, seconded by Chris Thayer it was moved to 

adjourn. 

 

Submitted by: 

Amy Venezia 

Secretary to the Planning Board 


